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I deeply oppose the proposed bill. Our natural areas are being destroyed by unsafe, 

unsanitary, and illegal Camping as it already is. I can’t visit the natural spaces I used 

to due to fears of harassment, assault, and vehicle break-ins, not to mention the 

massive accumulation of human waste, used needles, and trash. Where is the 

concern for all of the law abiding, tax paying citizens who elected you?! Or the 

concern for the environmental damage being done that will take decades to fix? 

 

Please do not do anything to further the damage that has already been done to this 

once beautiful state.  


